
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Edward A. Rath III

Senator Rath Comments on Governor Cuomo's Resignation

EDWARD A. RATH III  August 12, 2021

ISSUE: GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTABILITY, GOVERNOR ANDREW CUOMO; NURSING HOMES;

IMPEACHMENT, COMMUNITY LEADERSHIP 

Albany, NY – “This afternoon's resignation from Governor Cuomo is a welcomed and

necessary relief for those New Yorkers he has harmed and those who continue to look to

Albany for leadership amid this pandemic. Harassment has no place in our society, especially

at the upper levels of state government.

 

I continue to call on the State Legislature to ensure that other investigations into Governor
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Cuomo's malfeasance remain ongoing. New Yorkers who lost loved ones in nursing homes

deserve answers. While the Governor has already written his book, let us not write off other

avenues where he has betrayed his oath of office. If ongoing investigations by the State

Assembly reveal further misdeeds, impeachment must remain a viable option. The State

Legislature must uphold its duty to hold Governor Cuomo accountable.

I look forward to working with Lieutenant Governor Hochul in her new capacity as the first

female Governor in New York State history. As a fellow Western New Yorker, I hope she

strives to help New York heal and elevates the voices of upstate New Yorkers long maligned

and ignored by downstate leaders. Having served with her at several levels of government, I

am confident that her integrity is unwavering. Together, we will continue to navigate the

challenges facing all New Yorkers.”
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